CAE Newsletter

Autumn 1997

The Chinese Academy of Engineering

CAE Executive Vice-President Zhu Gaofeng met September 2 with visiting Dr. Hans Leuenberger, vicepresident of the Swiss Academy of Engineering.

Vice-President Zhu and Dr. Leuenberger recalled with fond memory their meeting in Edinburg. Zhu expressed once again his heartfelt appreciation to the Swiss Academy for its ardent support for the CAE admission into the CAETS. The two sides also explored possibilities for furthering links and cooperation in the future.



CAE Vice president Zhu Gaofeng met with Dr. Hans Leuenberger, vice president, Swiss Academy of Engineering in Beijing.